
HOUSE BILL 2184 – MEDICAL CANNABIS 

TESTIMONY OF STEPHAN KRISHACK  

 
Good morning members: 

My name is Stephan Krishack, President & COO of Green Healthcare Solutions Kansas, 
LLC, and I'm very honored to be speaking with you today. 
 
I'm a service-disabled veteran and have been involved in the medical cannabis industry 
since 2015. 
 
Our company, GHS Kansas, has been involved in Kansas over the last 12 to 14 months in 
a series of meetings with key local stakeholders about the propriety of establishing a 
medical cannabis program.   
 
As soon, Bill 2184 passes, GHS Kansas will begin the early stages of Kansas based 
operations. 
 
Using our own capital and our best subject-matter experts from around the country, we 
will begin with design, pre-construction, and construction activities on a facility or 
facilities to cultivate and process medical cannabis 
 
I have significant experience in construction & security nationally and internationally, 
including in conflict and war zones, and I can assure everyone that the facility or facilities 
we construct and operate will be ultra-secure, safe for the community, state of the art, and 
once fully operational, will result in a large number of new, well-paying jobs, including 
six-figure jobs. 
 
That's just the beginning, once our secure dispensaries are open and as your Kansas 
market matures and additional companies providing cultivation, processing, and 
dispensaries are brought online, the economic benefits to the State, the universities, the 
patients, and the local business community will be profound and truly something to 
behold. 
 
Again, we're very excited and look forward to helping Kansas create what we believe will 
be the country's premier medical cannabis program. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Stephan Krishack - Green Health Care Solutions Kansas, LLC  


